## Dear Enfield Council,

I am saddened to read your plan to get rid of our green areas. I know we need to build houses, but we have brown field sites which should be used instead. I object to the following Policies: SP PL10, pages 80-87, and Figure 3.11; Policy SP PL9, pages 77-80 and Concept Plan Figure 3.10; Policy SA45: Land Between Camlet Way and Crescent Way, Hadley Wood, page 364; Policy SA54, page 374; and Policy SA62 page 383 and SP CL4 pages 277-279 – all of which will ruin our Green Belf for housing and other stated proposals. I think we should protect all of our green belt sites as during lockdown I really appreciated being able to get out and walk around Enfield Road and the space by the farm.

When are thinking about protecting the planet, I do not understrand why you would want to do this when there are other options available to you. I need to know that any party I vote for cares about open spaces and the people who live in it, affordable homes can be built on the brown field sites as I have looked and can see a number available in our borough.

Warm Regards, Joshua Williams